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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
CAD/dah 
 
 
22nd November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Whilst students are currently preparing for their mock exams in a range of subjects, we are 
pleased to provide some additional resources to support their independent revision.  
 
Students can access materials in almost every subject that they study, for a wide range of 
units by visiting the following website: https://students.pixl.org.uk 
 
They then need to use the login details below which are the same for every student as it is 
simply a generic login across the whole school.  
 
PiXL School Number: 202960 
Password: Indep13 
 
All students in Years 10 and 11 have been shown the website in a special assembly last week 
and have been given the login (but is it worth keeping for your reference in case they forget 
it). There will be occasions where certain sections of the booklets will be set by teaching staff 
as part of their HW. However, the website allows students to go above and beyond their 
normal HW by revising independently and completing a range of tasks based on what they 
know they need to improve on in each subject.  
 
They can earn different numbers of credits by completing a range of tasks. When evidence of 
this independent learning is shown to teaching staff they will be rewarded varying levels of 
commendations based on how much they have done, or the difficulty level of the tasks 
chosen.  
 
Hopefully this means that they will have even more resources to help them achieve their true 
potential, and you will be able to direct them to definite revision tasks to complete in addition 
to HW set throughout the next two years.  
 
It is also worth remembering that the Mathswatch website and Tassomai website in particular 
are highly effective, so constant pushing towards both of these are highly beneficial.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
C A Dean 
Deputy Headteacher 
The Stonehenge School  
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